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October 22, 2019

ALVIN V SHOEMAKER
55 UNION PL #283
SUMMIT, NJ 07901

RE: Water Appropriation Permit No. 37-8739
Dear Mr. Shoemaker:

Enclosed you will find a notice of intent to void for permit No. 37-8739. The original notice was sent out
as certified mail, requiring a signature of receipt, however that letter was returned due to no one available
for signature. Upon reviewing Blain county parcel data for the place of use described on the permit, I see
there is another mailing address registered to your name for this parcel. As such, I am making a second
attempt to issue this intent to void notice and am sending this letter out to both the address we have on
record, and the address associated with your county tax parcel. I am also sending a copy to Zach Latham
of Brockway Engineering, to keep him fully aware of where we are in the process. The original notice
provided thirty days from the date of the letter to provide response. Due to the returned letter, I am
resetting that thirty days to start from the date of this letter (October 22, 2019), before the Department
takes action to void the permit. If you have any further questions, please contact me at the phone number
or email address below.

Sincerely,

Scott Storms

Water Resource Agent, Senior

Idaho Department of Water Resources
(208) 287-4915
Scott.storms@idwr.idaho.gov

CC - Alvin V Shoemaker 55 Union PL #283 Summit, NJ
Zach Latham Brockway Engineering



